
For Portion Control

Plates

A helpful reminders
for portion management.

Join NCES
Partner Program

Your Store for YOUR  Clients 

For New Seasons

Fresh Storage 

Reduce the salt with
new flavors.

For Busy Lives  

Meals on the go... 

Support nutrition and
calories on the go! 

For Proper Hydration

Water 

Drink more, and with
less calories. 

For Condition-based Needs

Conditions

Managing conditions
with diet.

And More! 



How does it work?

Sign up to become a
NCES Partner via
SoulFIRE Health.

Receive a unique Link to
your online store. 
Make it available on your
website, social media pages
and more. 

Brand your online store.
Add your logo and business
information. 
Receive Custom Links for
product promotion. 

Track sales in your Online
Store.

Review sales online and
track your earnings. 
Receive 10% on Purchases
from your Online Store. 

Get access to NCES
Personal Shopper
support.

Personalize your education
and coaching program with
products for your clients. 
Receive information on new
products and teaching
methods. 

Keep your Links in one
place! 

Access your Store from
SoulFIRE Health.


